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Friends
of the Joshua Hyde Public Library
Minutes of May 12, 2017


Meeting called to order by Donna Englander, president.
Present:  
Jane Zavistoski, Donna Englander, Ellen Duzak, Tanja Pevner and Laury Applegate
Minutes:  April minutes were accepted as read
Director's Report - None

Treasurer – Laury Applegate

· We discussed what was left in the Children's Room renovation fund

· Our highest membership was 281 in ? We need to decide if the town-wide membership mailing was worth it. Laury will break the numbers down.

Membership Drive – Hannah Darling, Tanja Pevner, Bailey Applegate

· No new members this week.

· Hannah and Donna mailed out all prior Thank Yous for this year; Tanja will mail out the current batch of Thank Yous to members less than $100 and inform Donna of $100+ givers for Thank Yous to be mailed out.

Program Planning Sheets – Not discussed

Newsletter – The next Newsletter will come out sometime in late June/July, as necessary before the Summer Book Sale.

Booksale – Jane Zavistoski

· Jane is working with her daughter to clean out the books. She gave a bunch away, including 12 boxes to the Federated Church and some to the Senior Center.

· Donna will go through the YA books for Summer Reading.

· Big Hearted Books will pick-up books; Jane will call them if needed.

· Jane will discuss with Becky if we can get more shelving in the kitchen area.

· Next book sale to be held Thursday (Members Only) and Saturday, August 10th & 12th.

· October book sale to be held both Saturday and Sunday.

· The Library is having a Space Planner evaluate the entire library. Could find more space for books.

Miscellaneous Projects – Ellen Duzak

· Ellen is coming up with categories for Special Book Sales, to help clean out the excess fiction at a faster pace.

· Her first idea was to have a “Beach Books” book sale for the summer in June or July. She will ask Becky if the Friends can use the center display area for the sale. She may speak to Mary White or Pat Howard for more ideas.

· It was recommended she look through the new list of volunteers Laury sent out to get help organizing these sales.

Annual Meeting – Donna Englander
· The first idea suggested for a program was to get a docent from OSV, perhaps Rob Lyon, the blacksmith, who talks on a wide variety of historical topics (such as early ice skates) beyond metalworking.

· Laila and Ellen will continue to look into a nature program, in keeping with this years theme. They will call Ed Hood from Opacum and someone from Norcross. 

· We will also look into a Geocaching program.

· Inviting Michael Tougias, author of There's a Porcupine in My Outhouse or another actor or local author with a “following” to speak was also considered.

· We need to post the nominations for the Friends board member elections.

Tween Reading  – Donna Englander

· The program is expanded this year to 7-9th grades and will be on Fridays.

· Planned programs include Origami, Hiking and Geocaching (Bobbi Helbig), Cupcake Wars, Summer Raffle, Movie vs. Book Discussion Group to see how they compare, teens and community and a Teen Lounge. 

· Every other Friday, Dena the librarian will do a segment on new technology programs to streamline school work.

· A Book Review spot may also be planned.

Ongoing Items
· Hannah printed up the Thank You cards for $100+ givers; Tanja will print up more cards as needed.

· Bailey Applegate and Tanja Pevner will design a handout for tourist center (a 3-up card)– List book sale dates, web site address, bookstore upstairs, books on ebay.

· Bailey Applegate will provide a MS Word template for Minutes and Agenda

· Ellen Duzak will draft a letter for corporate sponsors.

· Bailey & Tanja will create ads for public TV announcing our membership drive.

Next meeting – Friday, June 2 @ 1 pm at Donna’s home

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

POST MEETING NOTICE:

NEXT MEETING was changed to – Monday, June 19 @ 1 pm at Donna’s home
Minutes 05-12-2017.doc

